



0151 526 2565



admin@northwayprimary.co.uk
www.northwayprimary.co.uk



@northwaymaghull

CURRENT WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDAN	ICE:
-------------------------------	------

95.9% (Great end to the year's attendance!)

BEST INFANT CLASSES	BEST JUNIOR CLASS
98.3% - Y1 Miss Veney	97.9% - Y3/4 Miss Harwood

Happy Summer!

Each year seems to pass more quickly than the last—and somehow, we've blinked and reached the end of this one. There have been countless special moments over the past year and we feel incredibly privileged to be part of each child's journey through Northway. As we prepare to say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 pupils, there may be a few tears. We've shared so many unforgettable memories with them and we hope they'll always carry a piece of Northway with them as they move on to the next exciting chapter. We can't wait to hear about the amazing things they go on to do! Many of you have already expressed kind words of appreciation for our staff, and I want to echo those sentiments. Northway is the special place it is because of the incredible people who work here—their dedication, care, and love for the children are truly exceptional. Finally, thank you for your continued support throughout the year. Working together makes all the difference in helping our children thrive. We wish you a joyful and restful summer and we look forward to welcoming you back on 2nd September.

Goodbye and Good Luck!!

We wish a couple of members of staff well as they leave us this term - Mrs Booth, Miss Stupples and Mr Ashley. Combined they have worked at Northway over 30 years. They will all be greatly missed next year and we wish them the very best in their next adventures. Thank-you for the laughs and memories along the way!:)

Sports Personalities of the Year

A massive well done to our two Year 6 pupils, Ava and Stanley, who won the Sports Personality of the Year awards for Northway this year. These pupils were chosen for these awards because of their love of PE as well as their hard work, enthusiasm and positivity. Ava and Stanley have taken part in numerous extracurricular clubs and they have represented the school in a variety of competitions, including cross country races and football matches. They have both displayed all of the Northway values in sport and been a credit to the school. They were presented with their awards at the MADCOS Sports Awards at Maricourt High School this week.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

NEW ACADEMIC YEAR 2025-26

Mon 1st Sept: INSET

day

Tues 2nd Sept: Y1 to Y6 Children return to school

Tues 2nd Sept @ 11-12 OR 2-3: Reception visits

Wed 3rd & Thurs 4th Sept: Reception stay until 12.45pm

Fri 5th Sept: Reception in full time

Tues 9th Sept: Nursery Stars return

Wed 10th Sept: Nursery Rainbows return

Thurs 11th Sept @ 3.30: Art Week Gallery celebration event at school

Tues 16th Sept @ 9am: Y3 & 4 Meet the Teacher sessions

Wed 17th Sept @ 9am: Y5 & 6 Meet the Teacher sessions

Thurs 18th Sept @ 9am: Y1 & 2 Meet the Teacher sessions



End of Summer Term Awards

Huge congratulations to our end of term award winners. We are all extremely proud of why you were chosen. Every day you have demonstrated the Northway values and shone!

	Achievement Cup	Values Champion
Infant Winner	James H (Rec)	Mila G (Y1)
Junior Winner	Lexie C (Y4)	Charlotte D(Y5)

Our Citizen of the Year will be announced in the Leavers' assembly on Friday so please check out our Instagram page to find out who this was awarded to.

Girls' Football Team Win MADCOS League Title!

A massive congratulations to our girls' football team who made history when they won the MADCOS league title last week, beating St Gregory's Primary School 5-0 in their final league match to become champions! The girls were 2nd in the league going into the game and, knowing that only a win would be enough to take the title, the pressure was on but the team played brilliantly from start to finish. Alexa, Eliza (2), Ava and Betsy all got on the scoresheet and, just as they have done all year, the team played some fantastic football. It was not only lovely to hear the coach from St Gregory's complement the girls on the outstanding football they played but also praise the way that the team conducted themselves at the end of the game, making sure that they shook hands with every player from the opposition before celebrating together. The girls have enjoyed a truly amazing year and lifting the league trophy was the perfect way to finish the season. They are now officially the best team in MADCOS as well as being officially the best team in Merseyside! We are so proud of them and all of their achievements. The girls were rightly greeted as heroes in our whole-school assembly where they each lifted the trophy aloft to deafening cheers from the rest of the children. Just like the girls did when they were celebrating their victory on the day, the rest of the school sang along with "DON'T YOU KNOW, PUMP IT UP, NORTHWAY'S WON THE CUP!" What a brilliant end to a truly unforgettable season!



FAMILY SUPPORT INFORMATION

School Safeguarding Team: Mrs McKenzie, Mrs McGhee & Mrs Harrison. Please arrange a meeting via the school office, if you require support.

Maghull Food Bank: Based at St. Georges United Reformed Church, Northway, Maghull. Open Tuesdays 10am-12pm. No vouchers needed.

CAMHS Crisis Care Team: 0151 293 3577 or Freephone 0808 196 3550. This team offers 24 hour support to children and young people (under 18) who are in mental health crisis in Liverpool or Sefton.

Domestic Abuse support: SWACCA - www.swacca.com for women, young people and children throughout Sefton

Mental Health Support for Men: Sean's Place in Sefton and Liverpool www.seansplace.org.uk

Mental Health Support: MIND - www.mind.org.uk

Mental Health support for young people: Young minds www.youngminds.org.uk

Winston's Wish - supporting children experiencing bereavement - www.winstonswish.org